
Contact:

Niagara Region

NOTE: By registering and participating in this event, you are acknowledging that you may be contacted by Autism Ontario 

or one of its agents inviting you to participate in short surveys as part of the evaluation process for the RCP Program. 

However, participation in these surveys is not mandatory.


